YOU ARE INVITED



Social Media Safety Workshop for Parents/Guardians



Parents: Get a solid social media foundation to keep your kids safe and smart online







Parents/Guardians/students are invited to a special presentation on Monday, February 24th at 7:00pm in our Library.

Our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) meeting will include the "Telus Wise" workshop. This presentation is designed for parents and covers the following topics:

- Living and parenting in a digital society
- Internet, smart phone and social media safety

Parents/guardians are welcome to bring your FPSS student (s)/child to the presentation.

This will be an informative and highly relevant session for parents. We hope to see you there!

Fleetwood Park Secondary PAC